

Dear sir / madam

I live in Statham; we moved here because we want semi rural life. We already accept we can see and hear the motorway and more houses have already been built in Pool Lane. We do not need even more new housing here, spoiling the country side. Furthermore, we are trying to encourage tourism, more housing destroying out green belt is not conducive.



I understand more housing is needed, but you need to think about the people who already live here. I am not prepared to agree to sacrificing more green belt, which would certainly affect my health and others in my home area negatively.

Yours faithfully